
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 28, 2011 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn: Ms. Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary 
 

 
Re: Supplemental Document Filing In the Matter of the Application of Rocky 
Mountain Power for Approval of a Significant Energy Resource Decision Resulting 
from the All Source Request for Proposals, Docket No. 10-035-126 

 
Dear Julie: 
 
 Enclosed for filing is an executed version of the Managed Long Term Gas Turbine Parts 
and Service Contract between PacifiCorp and Siemens Energy, Inc, dated February 25, 2011. At 
the time of the original filing a draft copy of the contract was filed with notice that the executed 
version would be filed as soon as it was available. This contract is highly confidential and 
therefore a disk is enclosed with the confidential document. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
 
 

 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
 


